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USCIS Check Instructions 
 
Questions & Answers 
 
Q.  What information must be included on my check? 
A.  Your check must be pre-printed with your name, bank name and address, bank routing number, your 
account number and the check number. Additionally, if your home address and phone number are not pre-
printed on the check, you should type or write in ink that information on the check. Finally, either type or 
write in ink to complete all fields on the check with the correct information, including: “Date,” “Pay to 
the Order of,” “Amount (in numerals),” “Amount (in words),” “For/Memo,” and “Signature.” 
 
Q.  Who should I write the check to? 
A.  Your check should be made payable to U.S. Department of Homeland Security. You should type or 
write this legibly in ink on the line next to “Pay to the Order of” on your check. 
 
Q.  What amount should I write on the check? 
A.  You should fill in the check for the exact amount of your application fees as listed on the U.S. 
Citizenship and Immigration Services website at www.uscis.gov under the “Immigration Forms” tab. If 
you write the check for an amount different than the amount on the form, it will delay the processing of 
your application. 
 
Q.  Who should sign the check? 
A.  The person who signs the check should be the person whose name is authorized for signature on the 
bank account from which the funds will be drawn. This is usually the same person whose name is pre-
printed on the check, or in the case of a business check an authorized signee on the business checking 
account. The signature should be signed with an ink pen and be legible or match the signature card on file 
at the bank. 
 
Q.  My business prints our own checks, or my bank allows me to print my own checks at home.  
Can I use “self-printed” checks? 
A.  While self-printed checks are acceptable, they must conform to banking industry standards in order to 
allow for proper processing. If the check cannot be processed, then your application will be delayed or 
possibly returned to you until USCIS receives a valid check for payment. Typically, self-printed checks 
require special printer ink and software to produce the “magnetic ink character recognition” or MICR 
fonts that banks require to process the check. You should contact your bank to ensure your self-printed 
check meets these standards before submitting it with your application. 
 
 

http://www.uscis.gov/
Administrator
New Stamp


